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 Ruby News 

The children started off their week in the woods to 

search for a dragon. The children described what 

they spotted on the way using a describing word 

e.g. long river, exploding volcano. This has helped 

them to create their own maps and describe the 

land marks along the way. 

 

Last week the children spent time taking away 

using stories e.g. Once upon a time there 

were 4 dragons. One day 1 of them flew away 

and there were 3 left. As part of their 

storytelling skills the children created homes 

for the characters using building blocks and 

their own stick puppets.  

Of course we had our castle trip this week which the children really enjoyed! It was a 

fantastic day and the children made you all proud as their behaviour was amazing! I will 

attach more photos to the next newsletter.  

 

For parents’ evening if your children do need to come along then there is a 

crèche for them to stay in whilst you meet with me.  

 

I hope you have heard about the AHS Friends Reading Challenge that kicked off on world 

book day to help raise money for new fiction books for our school. Children are invited to 

read or share as many books as they want between the 7th and 28th March. They can ask 

for sponsorship for each page or book they read or share. Sponsorship forms have been 

emailed to everyone. There will be a small gift for every child who takes part! 

All forms and money need to be returned to school by 3rd April. 

Miss Tyler  ☺ 


